
From: Chee, Lloyd <lchee@amazon.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 2:21 PM EST 
To: Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Special Legislation 
Attachment(s): "SB1255 (final).pdf","Amazon Draft Performance Agreement (02.12.19).docx" 

Christina,

 

Thanks again for your time on the phone today.  I’ve attached a copy of the special legislation (SB 1255), which was signed by

Governor Northam, for your review.  I highlighted some pertinent provisions (which reference the requirements in the MOU, and also

one provision that clearly states that Amazon or its affiliates may fulfill the job creation obligations).   I’ve also made a few revisions to

the Performance Agreement in redline, which is also attached for your review.  Hopefully this meets your expectations with respect to

making a reference to the job creation requirement in the MOU. 

 

Should you or anyone else have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  Thank you.

 

Regards,

Lloyd

 
Lloyd A. Chee | Amazon.com 
Corporate Counsel
2021 7th Ave. | Seattle, WA 98121
direct:  (206) 765-5937
cell:  (206) 849-4985
email:  lchee@amazon.com

 

 

Work hard. Have fun. Make history.


